
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
California Bobcat Skid Steer 11.09.2017 

On or around Thursday November 9th, 2017, the below described Bobcat Skid Steer was 
discovered missing and presumed stolen from a job site at 1855 Grenada Drive, Concord, 
California. It is unclear when the machine was last seen, possibly as long ago as Friday November 
3rd.  

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and investigators 
working similar cases. 

Concord Police report: 17-18427 

Equipment Details:  
Make/Model: 2011 Bobcat S-175 
Type: Skid Steer Loader 
Product Identification Number: A3L537958 
Owner Applied Number: 537958 
 
Pictured is an example of a similar Bobcat S-175. The stolen machine had a general purpose 
bucket installed when it was taken (whereas the pictured machine has no bucket). 
 

 

Bobcat S-175 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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